December 2, 2013

stony Creek Association
PO Box 3145
Stony Creek, CT 06405

Re: 468 Leetes Island Road
To Whom It May Concern:

1 wrote to vou on July 9" and again on September 2* to express my concerns regarding a public
safety hazard that exists in front of the residential property located at 468 Leetes Island Road.

| can only assume that my concerns were not taken seriously and that vour association did not
address this problem with the property owners of 468 Leetes Island Road since five months have passed
with nothing being done to resolve the overgrowth of vegetation and the lack of mainienance on the
property! Now would be the proper time for the owners of the property to cut back the overgrowth,
otherwise when spring comes and the growing season resumes, the situation will be twice as bad as last
VR,

| implore you 1o take these motters seriously!

Sincerely.

A Concerned Cltizen



